
Community Building
Minutes
October 5, 2023

Susan Larson-Fleming, recorder

Attending: Jerry Stein, David Frank, Lynn Von Korff, Susan Larson-Fleming

Lynn reported that NCR approved PPA's revised Neighbor Network/Equitable Engagement 
contract budget that includes monies for the Jackson Playground project, including the film 
documentary. 

2. Liza will work with Ian so the Welcome Packet is smaller (needs less storage space) so it can 
be shared on PPA's website and with other organizations. Approximately $1,100 in funding 
remains. There was $2,600 budgeted for the year. Project should be evaluated for use by 
targeted audience.

3. Susan and Jerry met with Dan Bergin from TPT. He is doing short films following up on “Jim 
Crow of the North.” A contract with the videographer from the spring Jackson event, Far on 
Foot, will be presented to PPA board when ready. 

4. No meeting in November. Next meeting December 5, 2023.


